
 

 IMPORTANT NOTICE TO VOTERS 
 
Please be aware that your ballot will include two distinct contests allowing you to vote for a 
“Representative in Congress District 8.” 
 
VOTERS MAY SELECT ONE CANDIDATE IN BOTH CONTESTS FOR REPRESENTATIVE IN 
CONGRESS DISTRICT 8.  
 
The first contest is a Special Election for Representative in Congress District 8, which will 
fill a vacancy in the office for the remainder of 2024 (term ending Jan. 3, 2025). The second 
contest is for the regularly scheduled General Election for Representative in Congress 
District 8, with the elected individual serving a term from Jan. 3, 2025 to Jan. 3, 2027. These 
term dates will be included on your ballot to distinguish the Special Election from the 
General Election.  
 
YOU WILL SEE TWO OPTIONS ON YOUR BALLOT LIKE THE SAMPLES BELOW, AND YOU 
MAY VOTE FOR A CANDIDATE IN BOTH CONTESTS: 
 

 
 

  


